
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mr Richard Harley 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

24th March 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Easter Service 

Thanks to you all for sharing our Easter Service with us yesterday 

and for your positive feedback afterwards. The children told the 

Easter story through a collection of songs, poems and readings 

and it was great to see every child contribute so positively to the 

service. We were all very impressed with the quality of your 

singing and clapping during our congregational hymn at the end! Many 

thanks to our fabulous staff team who worked hard to put it all together 

with the help and support of Reverend Jane and Chris Gilbert. 

 

Sport Relief 

Well done to our Children’s Committee who raised a whopping 

£108.25 last week for Sport Relief. The activities, which were 

organised by the children themselves, were a great success. Well 

done to everyone involved! 

 

Tilston School Association 

Thanks to the Tilston School Association for arranging our visit from the 

Easter bunny this week and for organising the Easter egg raffle. The winners 

will be drawn later today so keep your fingers crossed. 

 

Parents’ Evenings: 29th and 30th March 

Thank you to the parents who returned their appointments slips for next 

week’s Parents’ Evenings. The staff have allocated a slot and your child will 

be bringing this home today. Unfortunately, we did not receive request 

slips from some parents so teachers have allocated appointments where 

there are gaps across the two evenings. Please check your child’s book 

bag today so you know the day and time you have been given. Parents’ 

Evenings take place on Tuesday and Wednesday next week and it is 

important that you get a chance to meet with your child’s class teacher 

before the end of term. 
 

70s and 80s Boogie Night: 9th
 April 

Don’t forget to buy your tickets for the Boogie Night on 9th April. They 

can be bought from school all next week or at the Post Offices in 

Tilston and Malpas. 
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Owls For Sale 

If you haven’t seen them already, please have a look at the 

owls that are hanging in the entrance hall. These knitted owls 

are the latest fundraiser for our school hall project and they are 

selling fast! Mrs Tindle (mum of Teddy in Year 3 and Iris in Year 1) 

has organised this for us and she would like to say thanks to the 

kind people from far and wide who have knitted and stitched 

on behalf of the school. See below for more information. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all next week for Parents’ Evenings. School re-

opens on Tuesday for the final week of the Spring term. In the meantime, I 

wish you and your families a peaceful and happy Easter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr R Harley 

LUNCH MENU for week beginning 28th March 2016 

Monday Easter Monday 

Tuesday Pasta in tomato and herb sauce or  

jacket potato with cheese 

Wednesday Roast dinner  

Thursday Cottage pie or cauliflower and broccoli cheese 

Friday Fish and chips or pizza 


